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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT XIA 2N7
www.mveirb.nt.ca

From: Martin Haefele Fax: (867) 766-7074

Phone: (867) 766-7053

Date: January 15, 2004 Pages: 2 including this page
To: Distribution List Fax:

CC:
Subject: Mackenzie Gas Project EA — comment period for draft work plan extended
NOTES:

Dear interested parties:

Following a Request for Ruling by the Pehdzeh Ki First Nation the MVEIRB has extended the comment
period for the draft Work Plan for Phase 1 of the Environmental Assessment of the propose Mackenzie
Gas Project. Comments are now due by January 23, 2004.

Also, please be reminded that this will be the last notice regarding the Mackenzie Gas Project
Environmental Assessment you will receive, unless you request to be put on the distribution list. Please
use the attached form if you wish to remain on the distribution list.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 766-7053. /

Regards
Martin Haefele

This transmission may contain information that is confidential and privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the addrssee and is protected by
legislation. If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 7667050 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank you.
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